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Katonah Train Station Shuttle Service Announcement

Ridgefield - Katonah ¢ 10/18/23
Katonah Train Station Shuttle Service
Announcement

The 7:28am outbound shuttle from Prospect Park is cancelled
Wednesday 10/18.

The next scheduled shuttle is at 7:46am.

The trip before it departs Jesse Lee at 6:59 am.

Please plan you trip accordingly.
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